A 5 week course starting on Friday 17th September at
9.30am at Standering Hall, New Lane, Selby (opposite
Selby Abbey Primary School)

Starting Riteisa 5
week course
especially for babies
(and, of course, their
parents!)

wonder
P — Everyone
.” , is welcome.
N It may be of
g particular interest to
anyone thinking
about having their
baby christened.

Join us to meet other
parents, explore your
child'’s spiritual
development and
reflect on what God
means to you.

There is also cake!

For more information and to book a place please
contact Cathy: families@stwilfridsparish.com or
Diane: parish.office.stjames@gmail.com



